
We would like to acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish people whose traditional territory North
Vancouver School District resides on. At Lynnmour/Xá7elcha we are grateful to the Skwxwú7mesh
and səlilwətaɬ with whom we share this beautiful land we live, learn and grow on together.

Please note that there is a considerable amount of items that have been lost throughout this year.
Everything from t-shirts, to hoodies, to socks and pants are hanging on our lost and found hooks
(that has grown to encompass three walls at the moment) Our hope is that classes, students and
families will be able to take a pass along these hooks and find any lost belongings that may be
here at the school. We intend to clear off the hooks by the end of April.



Please note that during the school day, scooters, bikes and skateboards are not to be ridden on the
school grounds. This includes 20 mins before and after school day hours. 8:20-3:00 no one should
be riding around the school for the safety of everyone. With the weather improving we want to
ensure a safe and calm school yard environment for all. Your support with this (as parents on the
school grounds) and in reminding your children is helpful! Please also note that if students are
riding to and from school, it is expected that they are wearing a helmet for their safety and
protection (it is required) and that they are able to lock up their bikes independently outside on the
bike racks at the front or back of the school.

During the months of January to April, the North Vancouver School District (44)is participating in
the 2023 Ministry of Education Electronic Anonymous Student Learning Survey Project in
cooperation with all other school districts throughout the Province. We would love your feedback!

Parents/Guardians/Caregivers can complete the online Anonymous Student Learning Surveys any
time before 11:59 pm April 29th, 2023, providing immediate results to the school and the district.

To complete the survey:
1. Go to any computer that has an up-to-date internet browser access at home, work, or school.
2. Go to www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm
3. Under the section Direct Access – no logon number required select:

1. District: the name of your child’s district
2. School: the name of your child’s school
3. Language: the language of your choice

4. Complete the survey by clicking on the appropriate circle to answer each question. Move to
the next set of questions by clicking on the right arrow in the bottom right corner of the
screen. Click on the left arrow to navigate backwards.

5. When you are finished the survey, you will get a message “Thank you for sharing your views”.
6. Once complete, your school will have the results immediately.

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm


Track and Field Practices have begun for those student in grades 4-7 who are interested in joining!
Please note that all students must have a permission form and medical information filled out and
submitted to the school before they may begin practices. Practice times and events are featured
below!

Track events (1500M, 800M, 400M, 200M, 100M, relays)
Long Distance (with KM Club): Monday and Wednesdays 8:10-8:30am (school field)
Sprints and Relays (with KM Club):
Monday, Wednesday 8:10-8:30am AND Tuesday 8:10-8:30,am Thursdays 12:00-12:25pm

Field Events (Shot Put, Long Jump, High Jump)
Shot Put: Wednesday 12:00-12:25
Long Jump: Tuesday 12:00-12:25
High Jump: Monday 12:00-12:25

Please note that your child's forms do need to be handed in before they can join in at practices. A
full schedule of events will be published later in the season.

It has already been a busy week for our KM Club crew! KM Club is
available for students K-7 (especially for those distance runners
wanting to participate in Track and Field. Many KMs have already
been run so far! We will run rain or shine!

Friday April 7 - Good Friday (Holiday school closed)
Monday April 10 - Easter Monday (Holiday school closed)
Friday April 14 - Vaisakhi
Tuesday April 18 - Skw-une'was Longhouse visit for grade 3s
Thursday April 20 - Ramadan Ends
Saturday April 22 - Earth Day
Wednesday April 26 - Collaboration (Students dismissed at 1:50)
May: Asian History Month
May 5th- Red Dress Day - in honour of MMIWG
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